
NOTICE OF CHARTER SCHOOL ADMISSIONS LOTTERY

Notice is hereby given that an admissions lottery for Uncommon New York City Charter

Schools for school year 2024-2025 will be held on Tuesday, April 2nd, 2024 at 140

Montrose Ave, Brooklyn, NY 11206 commencing at 8:00am.

While the event is open to the public, results will not be shared to attending applicants.

Families applying to enroll for school year 2024-2025 will be notified of their results by

email, SMS, phone and mail in the days following.


